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13th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
SKIING TRIP - FEBRUARY 2026 
  
I am now able to inform you that your child has secured a place on the Skiing Trip, residential visit to 
France in the week of 7th February 2026 to 14th February 2026. 
  
The total cost of the trip is £1476.00, payment for the £150.00 non-refundable deposit will be added to 
your ParentPay and is required by 23rd March 2025. Should this not be received on time your place will 
automatically be allocated to a pupil on the reserve list.    
 
Please see below the payment schedule for this trip, please note all payments are non-refundable: 
 
Deposit   £150.00  23rd March 2025 
Payment 2   £150.00   23rd May 2025  
Payment 3  £150.000   4th July 2025 
Final Payment  £1026.00   7th November 2025 
  
The remaining balance can be paid via ParentPay over instalments, and must be paid in full by 7th 
November 2025. If payment is not received in full by this date your place will be allocated to a pupil on the 
reserve list. If you have any queries using ParentPay, please contact the Finance Office for advice.  
   
Comprehensive travel insurance is included for all members of the party by SkiBound as part of the ski trip 
package. If you have any further questions regarding the insurance, please do contact us. The insurance 
policy can be viewed via the link provided below:  
Policy-2024-PM9-0000088-PM9-0000089-Skibound-Skibound-Staff-1.pdf 
 
The PE department will be giving further details and an opportunity for you to ask questions at the ski trip 
meeting for parents and students later in the year. All students will have access to a Skifit club in 
September in preparation for the Ski Trip. If you have any other queries beforehand, please do not hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss L Phillips  

PE Teacher 

 
 

https://www.skibound.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/Policy-2024-PM9-0000088-PM9-0000089-Skibound-Skibound-Staff-1.pdf

